
 

 
PLEASE SUBMIT E-SIS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS PERIOD. 
ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY END OF LUNCH AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR 
TOjon_shigaki@notes.k12.hi.us 
 

BREAKFAST/SNACK:  MAPLE PANCAKE WRAP AND CRAISINS.  LUNCH: BREADED CHICKEN 
NUGGETS, RICE, ROASTED VEGETABLES, AND HUMMUS. CAFETERIA MONITORS: report 30 minutes 
before lunch. Failure to report may result in detention hours.  TODAY’s MONITORS ARE:  Priscillia Castillo, 
Jobe Catan-Lono, Ryli Cherry, and Chelsea Clarion.  Tuesday's monitors are:  Caitlin Concepcion and Jonah Mae 
Cordova. 

TODAY IS 
MONDAY, FEBRUARY 12, 2018 

Regular Schedule: 
6, 7, RECESS, 

1, 2, LUNCH, 3 

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 
46.  If no TV access, please read this Daily Bulletin to your class.  
Mahalo! 
 
Library Letters: Attention all students. If you have a library book that was due 
before February 1st, you have been put on the withhold list for your outstanding 
materials. Please let Mrs. Nakata know that you are on withhold when you return 
your book so that your name can be taken off of the list. Questions? See Mrs. 
Nakata in the library. 
 
Attention Students! Starting tomorrow Tuesday, February 13th, our school will 
be switching to eTrition computer meal service terminals. You need to make sure 
that your lunch account balance is not more than -$26.00! If your negative balance 
is more than this total, you will not be able to make purchases. This system will be 
set to deny your purchase and cannot be overridden. This is set by the Hawaii 
Department of Education! 
 
You need to have your student ID to make purchases. Add-on's will not be 
allowed if you have negative balance on your account. 
 
Attention class of 2018 seniors! 
Mandatory Senior Contract meeting for Seniors and their parents/ guardians 
on Wednesday February 21st at 6 pm in Hale Pa’ina Cafeteria or on Sunday 
February 25th at 3:00 pm. If you have any questions please see Mr. Rogat.  
Mahalo! 
 
JUNIORS - If you haven't done so yet, please pay for your car wash ticket 
withhold obligation as soon as possible.  Mahalo. 
 
COUNSELORS CORNER 
 
Hey Freshmen! The PSAT 9 registration form is now available for any college 
minded freshmen. The PSAT 9 will be on  Wednesday, March 14 in the library. 
We are only able to test 30 students, so first come, first serve. You can pick up the 
registration form at your counselors office (Ms. Ilima) or with Miss Kristy in the 
College & Career Center. Your $15 test fee and registration form is due to Miss 
Kristy in the College & Career Center, between February 20 - March 5.  
 
Hey Sophomores! The PSAT 10 registration form is now available for any 
college minded sophomore. The PSAT 10 will be on Wednesday, March 28 in the 
library. We are only able to test 30 students, so first come, first serve. You can 
pick up the registration form at your counselors office (Ms. Hulita)  or with Miss 
Kristy in the College & Career Center. Your $20 fee and registration form is due 
to Miss Kristy in the College & Career Center between February 20 - March 5. 
 
Foodland Shop for Higher Education Scholarship competition has already 
started and will run until March 20. All you need to do is shop at Foodland and 
designate your Maika'i points to Lahainaluna (Code 7562) . No points will be 
deducted from your account and it doesn't cost you a penny. The points donated to 
Lahainaluna will be calculated along with all participating high schools in Hawaii 
and if we place between 1st and 5th place we will receive FIVE $2,000 

scholarships. Lahainaluna has been in the top 5 for years, please help us win more 
scholarships and shop at Foodland beginning February 7! 
 
Lahaina Arts Association is pleased to announce the 40th Annual High School 
Senior Art Competition, Exhibition and Scholarship Awards Program, this coming 
April. This program gives graduating high school art students an opportunity to 
exhibit their artwork and attain partial scholarships to assist with funding their 
post-secondary art education. In honor of 40 years of supporting young artists, this 
year we are increasing our scholarship awards, in hopes of making a greater 
impact on the winning artists.  
 
We hope to have participation by students at your school. The information and 
forms are also available for download on our website at www.lahaina-arts.org. Or 
you can contact Erin Brothers, Executive Director, at erin@lahaina-arts.org  
 
Kimo's Restaurant are currently looking for individuals to join our 'ohana for the 
following positions:  Greeters, Food Runners, and Bussers.  No prior restaurant 
experience is required for these positions, although it is useful.  Over the years, 
Kimo's has been a first job for many students at Lahainaluna High School and you 
could be next! If you have a positive and energetic attitude, this could be a great 
opportunity for you to join a great company. 
 
To apply, come by the restaurant to fill out an employment application or apply 
online and view job specific information on our website:  www.kimosmaui.com  
Please note, that due to Maui County Liquor laws, all applicants must be 16 years 
or older.  We look forward to meeting you! 
 
CLUB CHATTER 
Anime club:  Permission form for anime night this Friday are available at K-11 
during morning recess or lunch or online at the Facebook page.  Also, don't forget 
to vote your 2018-2019 officers online. Stop by K-11 if you are unable to vote 
through your phone or computer. 
 
SPORTS SHORTS: 
To all those interested in trying out for boys volleyball. Tryouts start today and 
run through the week from 2:30pm - 5:30pm. If you have not done so already, 
please turn in forms to Trainer Jon. If you have any questions, please see Coaches 
Schultz or Watasaki. 
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